
THE UNIVERSITY OF NEW MEXICO 0 SCHOOL OF MEDICINE 
OFFICE OF THE MEDICAL INVESTIGATOR 

ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87131, TELEPHONE 505: 277-3459 

February 22, 1977 

Mr. David R. Wrone 
Professor 
Department of History 
University of Wisconsin/ 
Stevens Point 

Stevens Point, WI 	54481 

Dear Mr. Wrone: 

Thank you for your letter of February 14. At the present time I 
have not written any publications on the John F. Kennedy affair. 
I contemplate completing a monograph within the next year which 
includes all of my observations as well as constructive criticisms 
about the manner in which the medical investigation was conducted, 
hopefully in order to improve the situation, should there be a 
similar investigation in the future. 

Thank you for your interest. 

Sincerely, 

n-mes--T, lies ton , M . D. 
Medical Investigator and 
Professor of Pathology 
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